A

[ DENR MIMARNBA RECORDS SEC 11, |
Republic of the Philippines

HECEIVED
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

P
Visayas Avenuc. Diliman. 1100 Quczon City afile P 2822
Tel. Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35

929-7041 to 431 929-6252; 929-1669

: B INCONIN Biticsss
Website: hitp://wvww.denr.gov.ph E-mail: web@denrgov.ph Y A L:] OUTGO. '
e v
PTTRrT it g

S e —

AUG 2 6 2022 ——

HON. MANUEL M. BONOAN

Secretary

Department of Public Works and Highways
Bonifacio Drive Port Area

652 Zone 068

Manila 1018

Attention: Undersecretary Roberto R. Bernardo
Regional Operations

Dear Secretary Bonoan:

This pertains to the letter requesting guidance on the application of DENR
Administrative Order (DAO) No. 2022-01 or the “Guidelines in Granting Government
Gratuitous Permits for the Special Use of Forest Lands” on the previously assessed obligatory
payment of annual/government share for the infrastructure projects that traverse forest lands
implemented by the DPWH.

Accordingly, the DPWH Regional Offices were assessed for obligatory payment of
annual government share for its road projects that traverse forest lands under Special Land
Use Permit (SLUP) and that your agency (DPWH) has no available funds in the General
Appropriations Act (GAA) intended for this purpose.

Anent thereto, kindly be informed that the said policy (DAO 2022-01) does not
automatically convert the issued SLUP/FLAg into GSUP. Agencies issued with SLUP/FLAg
are required to comply with the terms and conditions of the said permit/agreement prior to the
issuance of GSUP, including the settlement of the previously assessed obligatory payment of
annual share.

We hope that this response suffices your query on the matter.

Policy, Plannin§ agd International A ffairs

Copy Furnished:
The Undersecretary for Field Operations for Luzon, Visayas and Environment
The Undersecretary for Operations Mindanao

All Regional Executive Directors

Let’s Go Green




